
Dear everyone,  
We have managed to fit a lot into a 4 day week this week. Year 5 children have continued
going swimming, Year 4 children have started their guitar lessons alongside the normal hustle
and bustle of busy school day.
As part of Excelsior Multi Academy Trust we  embrace their 4 values ( cornerstones) 
This half term we are  focusing on one of these values in particular...

- Succeeding Together. Alone you are good, but together we are amazing! 
To support parents and carers at home with this we are in the process of compiling a handy
booklet of dates so that you are aware of when events, assemblies, workshops and other
things are happening in school so that you are able to come and join us. 
After half term we hope to begin a Parent/Carer Forum. This will take the form of a
nominated and voted for representative from each class  to attend a half termly meeting to
support the aims and vision of the school. More details of this will be available in the next
couple of weeks.
To ensure we succeed together and that your children get the very best from school life it is
so important that they are here on time every day. Even 5 minutes late means 25 minutes
over a week. That could be the difference of having specific targeted intervention or even
knowing the new sound being learnt for the week. We are asking you to sign in late children in
the mornings for safeguarding and monitoring purposes. We will also be asking that you
come into the office to sign the children out if you are later than 3:20pm to pick your children
up. 
Have a great weekend,
D.Holland

If you child arrives at
school after 8:50am please

ensure they are brought
into the school office by an
adult as they will need to

be signed in as late.
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LATENESS Please Be Safe
If children are sent to

school with grapes for


lunch or snack time

please ensure they are 


cut into halves .

FROM 3RD TO 11TH
OCTOBER THERE WILL

BE ROADWORKS IN
TURVES GREEN FROM

THE OAK WALK TO
WILLETTS ROAD. THE
FULL DETAILS WILL BE

EMAILED WITH THE
NEWSLETTER

Introducing our new CAT teacher. . .
At Turves Green we work in partnership with a variety of external
agencies,  whose expertise can support our chi ldren, our staff team
and famil ies in our community.   The Communication and Autism Team
(CAT) work closely with our chi ldren with social  communication 
needs or with those with an autism diagnosis.  Our new CAT 
teacher,  Matt Blackburn, is  keen to meet the chi ldren and 
famil ies on our CAT caseload. He wil l  be joining us for a 
coffee morning on Thursday 13th October,  where he wil l  be 
leading us in discussions around challenges, successes and
problem solving for our chi ldren with social  communication 
needs.  We look forward to working with him and uti l is ing 
his expertise!             
 -  Laura Al lden (AHT, Inclusion Lead)

INCLUSION NEWS

Only 10% of parents are yet to
sign up to Arbor. Parent
consultation evening

appointments will be available
to book on Arbor from next

week so please ensure you are
signed up as this will be the

only way to book an
appointment!

24TH OCTOBER
SCHOOL CLOSED FOR

HALF TERM

31ST OCTOBER
RETURN TO SCHOOL

13TH OCTOBER
SEND COFFEE MORNING

19TH OCTOBER
RECEPTION OPEN DAY

18TH OCTOBER PARENT
CONSULTATION EVENING 

20TH OCTOBER PARENT
CONSULTATION EVENING 



Superstar Mathletes
Reception - 

Year 1 - Nate & Sophie
Year 2 - Ivie & Roahn

Year 3 - Cheska & Ollie
Year 4 - Ffion & Kayci

Year 5 - Matteus & Maisie
Year 6 - Max & Kostas






Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Tuna Pasta
Bake

Macaroni
Cheese

Chicken &
Lentil Curry

Sweet Potato
Chilli

Chicken Fillet
with Gravy &

Yorkshire
Pudding 

Quorn Roast

Beef Lasagne 
Vegetarian

Lasagne

Pizza Selection 
Popcorn Fish

Fillet

Garden Peas
Sweetcorn

Steamed Rice
Naan Bread

Peas

Roasted New
Potatoes
Creamed
Potatoes

Broccoli Carrots

Garlic Slice
Mixed

Vegetables

Chips
Sweetcorn

Baked Beans

Fresh Fruit
Salad

Dairy Free
Cracknell &

Custard

Fresh Fruit
Salad

Strawberry
and Apple
Doughnut

Ice Cream
Tubs

Week 1 



House Points

Handwriting Heroes
Reception - 

Year 1 - Tilly & Stefan
Year 2 - Jacob & Ya

Year 3 - Ethan & Anna
Year 4 - Harley & Sophia

Year 5 - Olivia & Fatishbram 
Year 6 - Kayleigh & Jessica




Hot Chocolate Friday
Well done to all the children who have been nominated.  

This week's winners are:
Reception - 

Year 1 - Millie & Leo
Year 2 - Devon & James
Year 3 - Eva & Kashayla

Year 4 - Liam & Seth
Year 5 - Mihran & Tianne
Year 6 - Michael & Justin
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Turves Green Superstars!

Lunch Menu

Be an attendance HERO
Here Everyday Ready Ontime
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